From:
To:
Manston Airport
Subject:
Manston Airport
Date:
21 January 2020 14:56:18

Dear Sir or Madam

I have been sent an email regarding the extension of the DCO order decision on Manston, from the 18^{th} of this month until the 18^{th} of May 2020.

Having submitted my views of support for Manston Airport before the deadline of the 9th of July 2019, I am very dismayed to learn of This extension, potentially delaying the re-opening of Manston and giving the people of East Kent the Jobs and prosperity we desperately

Need. I understand that in part, this extension was granted due to a submission in October of an interested party. What I fail to understand, is when the deadline for all submissions was the 9th of July 2019, why was a submission three months late allowed in the first place and secondly, why is

This permitted to delay the decision on a much needed infrastructure renewal which we desperately need in this area of very high unemployment and

Poverty. I think that it's outrageous that the 'Goalposts' can be moved to the possible detriment to my community.

I look forward to hearing your views on my views

Regards Gary Easton